
 

 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board 

of the Town of Marbletown on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 6:00pm local time Via 

Zoom (contact town offices for Zoom information), to hear all interested parties 

regarding proposed Local Law No. 2 of 2021; “A LOCAL LAW KNOWN AS 

REGULATION AND CONTROL/DELIVERY OF FILL”. 

Please take further notice that copies of the proposed Local Law are available for 

review on the Town’s website. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk 

Dated: April 8, 2021 


